
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE-MAY 5, 2003

DEVELOPMENT SIGNAGE AT NEW HOMES SALES OFFICES

Recommendation

Councillor Ferri recommends: 

That Vaughan’s standard subdivision, sales trailer and model home agreements be modified to 
include a required signage system for new homes sales, based on the format set out in this 
report. 

Purpose

To consider means to improve the information provided to new home purchasers in Vaughan. 

Background - Analysis and Options

It has come to my attention that at new home sales offices in Aurora, signage is posted both 
inside and outside of the offices advising purchasers of information that should be available to 
them.  Outside of the sales office is a 4’x4’ sign which reads: 

The Town of Aurora requires the Subdivider/Builder to disclose all information to 
prospective purchasers pertaining to public services and facilities, e.g., sidewalks, 
walkways, future road connections, community mailboxes, and fences.  

It is your responsibility to ensure that this information is provided. If you have any further 
questions, contact the Town…. 

The Town also requires a sign at the temporary end of streets, stating that it is intended that this 
street be extended in the future. 

Another 4’x8’ sign is required at each entrance of the subdivision advising that: 

In establishing your date of occupancy with the builder, you must keep in mind that the 
Municipality will not permit occupancy until your water, sewer, and hydro connections are 
installed and inspected and capable of functioning and until road granular base courses 
and base course asphalt pavement have been installed in accordance with the 
Subdivision Agreement.

The Town of Aurora specifies these specific signage requirements, including a Notice to 
Purchaser, in the subdivision agreement.  These types of advisory notices are a tremendous 
opportunity to educate potential purchasers of the location of utilities and services in the vicinity of 
their new home.  The Notice to Purchaser signage in particular will make potential purchasers 
aware of the information they should be looking for, and places the responsibility of doing so to 
them. Aurora’s requirements could form the basis for changing our own requirements to ensure 
that more information is available early in the purchase process.

Conclusion

The signage requirements of the Town of Aurora have merit and could benefit purchasers in 
Vaughan.  It is recommended that staff implement a similar signage system through amendments 
to the subdivision sales trailer and model home agreements.  



Attachments

Sample subdivision agreement from the Town of Aurora 
Photograph of signage in front of sales offices 

Report prepared by:

Respectfully submitted, 

Councillor Mario Ferri, Ward 1 


























